Dear Bayside Parents

As the year draws to a close, I would like to take this chance to say it has been a pleasure to serve the school community as the PAC Chair for the past two years.

This year, we had a very large PAC with representation from all three grades.  It was also the first year with our new Principal, Wendy MacDonald.  

PAC has, for several years now, used pizza day as our largest fundraiser each year; raising more than half of the money we spend.  Next year, despite numerous attempts to discuss it, we have been told that our PAC is no longer going to be able use pizza day as our fundraiser.  The school administration has decided to take this away from us to support the canteen.  When I first joined PAC, the canteen was profitable but now it appears to be losing money 

The bottom line is that, in April, the Administration came to PAC with the idea that the school should take over pizza day and, after discussion, PAC decided that we would like to retain it.  There were attempts at discussion but there was no real talk about it as the two sides could not get together.  In the end, after making next year’s budget including the expected funds from pizza day and reviewing it at the PAC AGM, we received notice the day following the AGM from the Administration that we would not be allowed to do the pizza day next year at Bayside.

[bookmark: _GoBack]PAC spends about $20,000 each year at the school for all our children’s benefit and without the pizza day that number will be less than half of that.  The alternative is that we drain our account next year and leave future PACs with no cushion.  With that said, we have been forced to review the budget for next year at our next meeting and we truly hope that we will have input from the parent body.

I would like to ask you to help us get this valuable fundraiser back so we can continue to financially support the things our PAC does at the school like the late bus Wednesday, the ties we bought last year for the Band and special funding requests for extra curricular activities.  Please write a letter to the district, PAC or Bayside Administration voicing your support for PAC Pizza Day.  If you, however, feel that we should let the school have this valuable fundraiser and that the PAC should find some other method of replacing the funds, please feel free to email baysidepac@gmail.com.

Thank you for your support and please feel free to come to our final PAC meeting at the school in the library at 7pm on June 16th.

Regards,

Wayne Spencer
2014-15 PAC Chair
